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Dear Law Amendments Committee Members

| am writing with regards to Bill 407. Please either reject Bill 407 or amend it to require a full study by the
URAB and a plebiscite that the MGA allows us to have. The councilors did not run on this issue andl therefore
have no political or ethical mandate to push this through without a plebiscite. Premier Tim Houston, please
listen to the majority of your people. Please have respect for the court process, respect for my voige and
respect for democracy.

Thank you for your time
A life long resident of Antigonish County

Brenda Greencorn.,






